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Monday - Friday 
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1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
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Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  25 July 2019 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Parenting Workshop “Managing Anxiety and Worries”- next week on Thursday 1st    

August we will be hosting a workshop for parents on this important area. The       

workshop runs 6.30pm to 8.30pm and is facilitated by Michelle Brown from 

Parentzone.  To assist in our organisation on the night please register by contacting the 

school office.  More information is included in this newsletter. 

Parent Opinion Survey - The office have distributed access information for the annual 

Parent Opinion Survey to a random sample of our families.  This is a Department of    

Education produced survey that all government schools undertake each year and      

provides another important source of feedback in such areas as our teaching,             

curriculum, organisation and management. All surveys are anonymous.  If your family 

receives a survey thank you for your feedback.  The survey closes on Sunday 11th      

August.  More information is included in the newsletter.   

Mount Martha PS Science Evening - Please refer to the information in the newsletter 

regarding the Science Evening on Wednesday 14th August from 5pm to 7pm.  It is sure 

to be a sensational night with a wide range of fun Science activities in the classrooms 

from Prep to Year 6!  See you there! 

Pupil Free Day Term 3 - A reminder that our next Pupil Free Day will be on Friday 30th 

August. The focus on this day will be on analysing student data in preparation for our 

Triennial review in Term 4 and our You Can Do It program.   

2020 Prep Enrolments - A reminder that 2020 Prep Enrolment forms and information 

are available from the Office and are now due.   Forms should be accompanied with a 

birth certificate, immunisation history statement and proof of address. The first       

transition sessions, “Story Time” will be commencing soon for those children with     

returned enrolment forms. 

Lost Property - Our collection of Lost Property has increased since we returned to 

school.  With the cooler months now with us students will be requiring their jumpers 

more frequently and our collection of lost jumpers has increased.   If your child has     

misplaced a jumper or another item there is a good chance it will be in lost property 

located near the Art room.  Please remember to check the name on your child’s items 

to see it is still legible as named items can quickly find their way back to their owners.  

Thank you. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Martin Page 
Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 

JULY 
 
 
Friday 26th 
Division Soccer -  Boys and Girls 
9.15am - 12.00pm  
Dallas Brooks Park, Tyabb Rd, Mornington 
 
Wednesday 31st 
Social Events Committee Meeting 7pm start in the 
Staff Centre 
 

AUGUST  

 
Thursday 1st  
Prep Community Walk 
9.15am - 12.00noon 
 
FREE PARENTING WORKSHOP 
6.30 - 8.30pm in Staff Centre 
Please book directly with our school office 
 
Monday 5th & 6th 
Art Camp selected students Briars Mt Martha 
8.30am - 5.00pm 
 
Tuesday 6th 
Whole School Assembly 
9.10am in school gym 
 
Wednesday 7th & 21st, 4th & 18th September 
Year 6 Dromana Secondary College Visits 
8.45am - 12.00pm 
 
Wednesday 7th - Friday 9th  
Overnight Music Camp 9.00am - 5.00pm 
The Briars, Mount Martha 
Final Concert on Friday evening at Osborne 
Primary School 
 
Thursday 8th  
School Council Meeting 
6.45pm in Staff Centre 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

 

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY - Friday August 30, 2019 

 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 3 15th July to 20th September  
Term 4 7th October to 20th December 
 

STUDENT BANKING EVERY TUESDAY 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Prep Community Walk Nil 29/7/2019 

Year 6 Dromana       

Secondary College  

Nil 4/8/2019 

Year 2 Richard  

Galbraith Cartooning 

$10 7/8/2019 

Prep Kingswim $80 12/8/2019 

Year 5 Billy Tea Bush 

Band 

$10 13/8/2019 

Year 4 Melbourne   

Museum 

$26 15/8/2019 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTING WORKSHOP 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING BEE NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAIDOC WEEK  



 

 

 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  

 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an   

annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of         

randomly selected parents. It is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of 

school climate, student behaviour and  student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform 

and direct future school planning and improvement strategies.  

 

Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey 

are  anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 22nd July to Sunday 11th   

August. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10 - 15 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any            

convenient time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones.  

 

The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  

 

For further information please contact the  school office on 5974 2800. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: Updated Plans and Current Medications required  

 

To ensure that we can provide accurate medical care for your child/ren could you please supply updated  Medical 
Action Plans (ie Asthma / Anaphylaxis / Allergy) as well as the Student Health Support Plans  when requested.   It is 
a requirement that Medical  Action Plans and Student Health Support Plans are current and updated annually.  
Asthma, Anaphylaxis and Allergy plans must be signed by a Doctor.  Please return these to the First Aid Room as 
required.  Parents are requested to supply any required medication in its original packaging ensuring that it has a 
current use by date.  

We may request  at times replacement of expired medications and ask for your prompt attention to this matter. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in the First Aid room from 10.45am to 
2.15pm on 5974 2800. Thanks for your co-operation.  

Lorraine Stuart 

First Aid Officer 

 

2019 PARENT OPINION SURVEY 

FIRST AID NEWS  



 

 

 

 

AUSTRALIAN TABLE TENNIS CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

Written by Charlie H in year 5 

 

Over the school holidays, I attended my second Australian Junior Table Tennis Championships in Wollongong, 
NSW. During the first 4 days I competed in the U11 teams’ event with our team ranked second, behind NSW.  We 
ended up finishing in 4th place.  

We then moved on to doubles competition on the 5th day. I was competing in U11 and U13 mixed and boys        
doubles. I made the quarter finals of  U11 mixed and  U13 boys doubles. In the  U11 boys doubles my partner was 
Oscar S from Queensland and we were seeded second. We only lost 2 sets throughout the knockout competition 
and won the gold medal in the U11 Boys Doubles Final.  This is my very first National title.  You can imagine how I 
felt winning the final after a long week of competition!  AWESOME!!! 

The last 2 days was singles competition which I was ranked 6th leading into the first round. After easily winning my 
round robin competition I moved into the quarter finals against the number 1 seed. I tried my best and played well 
but he was too strong on the day. 

It was a very successful competition for me winning my first Nationals title and also finishing 5th in the U11 order of 
merit which is ranking everyone’s performances during the week.  

I moved up from my Australian under 11 ranking of 6th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VICTORIAN CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

Congratulations to Ocean who represented the school in the State championships. He was super excited finishing 

the race and placing 25th in Victoria. What an awesome job and something Ocean can be super proud of. 

 

Cameron Sweatman, PE Teacher. 

 

SPORT NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORT NEWS 

Last Thursday the boy and girls netball teams had a special training session with Mwai Kumenda 

(Melbourne Vixens) and Jess Whitfort (Vic Fury Coach) from the High Performance Pathway 

Program. What a wealth of knowledge they both are!  The students thoroughly enjoyed it and learnt 

a lot.  We wish them all the best of luck at the Peninsula Division games. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCIENCE NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NCCD NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING  MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $17 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during September/October 
School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
w.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private events. 

                                                    5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

